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I strongly oppose this egregious financial assault on hard working Oregonians.  If this 

passes, Democrats will be the top cause of homelessness and poverty in Oregon.  

Because of high taxes and anti-business policies, Oregon is already hemorrhaging 

businesses and jobs. This will make it much worse. This legislature seems to be 

doing all it can to financially destroy its citizens. They have no empathy for the plight 

of Oregon's families.  Where is all the money going?!!@ Make government 

responsible for staying within a budget, just like we have to. NO on 2025!  


